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EMAIL CORRESPONDENCE 

 

 

Dr. Shujun Ye  

UNESCO Working Group on Land Subsidence 

Department of Hydrosciences 

School of Earth Sciences and Engineering 

Nanjing University 

Nanjing 210046, P.R. China 

 

 

Dear Dr. Ye, 

 

The UNESCO Working Group (WG) on Land Subsidence is convening its annual meeting in 

Puerto Vallarta,  Jalisco in Mexico as a part of the activities of the Annual Meeting of the 

Mexican Geophysical Union (UGM) during 1st-6th November 2016. 

As a member of the WG, you are hereby cordially invited to attend. Recommended hotel 

accommodation is the Sheraton Buganvillias in Puerto Vallarta 

(http://www.sheratonvallarta.com/) .  

A meeting agenda with details on the meeting room location will be forwarded by separate email 

correspondence in the near future. 

 

Please reply by email (to: freyre@geociencias.unam.mx with cc: (John.Lambert@deltares.nl) to 

confirm your attendance; and send the arrival and departure dates, carrier(s) and flight numbers 

for your trip to Mexico.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 
 

Dr. Dora Carreón-Freyre 

Chair, UNESCO Working Group on Land Subsidence 

Centro de Geociencias, National University of Mexico 

Bvd. Juriquilla 3001. Campus UNAM Juriquilla 

Querétaro, México C.P. 76230 
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